From: Kelman, Gordon - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport [mailto:
Sent: 08 September 2011 14:23
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: Application No. 11/01180/REM. Land South West of Bicester.
Dear Linda,

I seem to have missed the deadline for commenting on-line on this application regarding highway drainage.

Gordon Hunt the Drainage Engineer has been looking at this and is happy from a highway drainage point of view.

Regards

Gordon Kelman
Senior Engineer (Drainage)

Oxfordshire County Council

Highways and Transport

Speedwell House

Speedwell Street

Oxford

OX1 1NE

